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This country has a rich tradition in which individuals have manufactured their own 

firearms. This bill will only serve to make law abiding citizens felons, and not address 

the current increase in crime we are facing. The state should focus on enforcing the 

current laws on the books before worrying about passing new ones. Not to mention 

this is unconstitutional under both Oregon and Federal constitutions, and will easily 

be struck down in the courts in light of the recent New York State Rifle & Pistol 

Association, Inc. v. Bruen ruling.  


